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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 6th October 2017 

Our Cross Country 

Champions  

Well done to our team 

who represented 

school last weekend. 

They were super and 

did Winwick CE proud! 

They were each 

awarded with a Sports 

Award for representing 

school.    

 

Amy W, Lily K, Emma P, 

Isabelle L, Efa R, Ben and Luke 

R 

 

Reception : George P 

Year 1: Liana J 

Year 2:Lily G 

Year 3: Keira S 

Year 4: Pacha B 

Year 5: Ben & Luke R 

Year 6: Reece H G 

Christian Value – Friendship 

Dear God, Bless those friends of mine who suffer in silence never wishing to burden others.  

Give them your strength to keep going. Amen 

Flu Vaccination 

Reception, Year1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 should 

have received a letter in the Child’s book bag re-

garding the vaccination.  These forms need to be 

returned to the School before the last week of this 

half term for collection by the School Nurse. 

Donations required in aid of Care Uk (supporting refugees in Uk and abroad)  - Warm winter clothes, gloves, 

hats and shoes including uniform (adult or child clothing) would be much appreciated.  Please hand into the 

school office by Tuesday 17th October. We would be grateful for a volunteer to deliver the clothing on the 

Wednesday before Half Term to the Cockedge Centre. 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 10/10/17: Maths Challenge for some Year 6 pupils at Hope Academy A separate letter has been 

sent home if your child is involved.  

 11/10/17: Year 2 Educational Visit to Burwardsley  

 11/10/17: Parents Evening 3.30pm-8pm You should have received your time slots this week. If 

they are not convenient please contact school.  

 17/10/17 2pm: Harvest Festival for the whole school in the Church  

ADVANCE NOTICE 

 18/10/17-20/10/17: Year 4 Residential to Kingswood Centre  

 20/10/17: school closes  

Reception : Hollie B 

Year 1 :Bianca I 

Year 2: Imogen B 

Year 3 :Ole H 

Year 4: Rhys K 

Year 5 :Mason B 

Year 6 : Isabel M 

 

   

Well done to all our Headteacher Award    

winners this week: Imogen B  and Molly H for 

brilliant stone age paintings, Thomas M for 

using proper nouns effectively and James H 

for a superb piece of writing homework.  

Also, well done to Robyn K, Brooke L and Ole H 

for achieving their pen passport. Keep up the 

great effort girls.  

  Reception  98.7% 

Year 1  88.3% 

Year 2  99.6% 

Year 3  95.0% 

Year 4  97.2% 

Year 5  94.8% 

Year 6  98.2% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week! Anything over 

98% is amazing!!!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to  

Year 5 with 86 %!!!  

Keep reading every night and 

make sure it is recorded in your 

child’s homework diary/ reading  


